
Bulletin No.  969 

Friday 12th March 2021 @LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
It has been a great relief to get our whole school community back in to school this week.  School 
has been incredibly calm and it is clear everyone is happy to be back.  I have been impressed with 
the attitudes of all our pupils, who follow all the handwashing rules in school brilliantly, even 
when they are desperate to get out to play! Could I politely ask that all adults ensure social 
distancing rules are followed when around the school grounds, it is still recommended that 
adults are between 1-2m apart when they are near one another.  All pupils must bring a named 
water bottle in to school each day, we do not have spare water bottles and all our water fountains 
have had to be closed off due to COVID restrictions.  Pupils can refill their own bottle at limited 
times during the day, but please send this in fresh and full each day. 
 
Our Lady Lane Park Nursery is now welcoming pupils from immediately after their 2nd Birthday, if 
you think may want to use this provision, please do register your interest with Mrs Wright as soon 
as possible. Please don’t forget that if you recommend Lady Lane to new families, and they join 
our community in any part of our school, you will receive a bonus of £500 (taken off your next 
term’s fees). We do have limited places in different parts of school, so please do pass on any 
enquiries. 
 
Friday 19th March is Red Nose Day and our Heads of School Council, Freddie & Holly, have been 
in discussions with Mrs Moffat about how we can raise money for this important charity. They 
have decided that we will be holding a ‘Share a Smile’ day and will be asking pupils to come to 
school with ‘crazy hair’ or ‘silly hats’, as well as bringing a donation of £1.  Please note that pupils 
must still be in full school uniform on this day.  Coming up we are delighted to announce that we 
will be able to hold our annual pantomime in school, The Wizard of Oz. The Friends of Lady Lane 
have generously funded this annual event and with adjustments to how this is delivered, we are 
able to hold this once again in school.  We are asking that all pupils come to school in fancy 
dress on Wednesday 24th March, when they will – in smaller groups – watch an adapted 
pantomime with a blend of limited actors and on screen performance.  
 
Thank you from all the staff to Inayah & Ibrahim’s mummy for the very kind donation of hand 
sanitiser and cream, this is very much appreciated. Thanks also to Ayub’s mummy for the 
donation of hand sanitiser for the children. 
 
By now you should all have received your summer term invoices which carry an extra 1% discount 
if paid by the 31st March, 2021. 
  
Have a lovely weekend  
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park 

 



Around the World Menu: 
  
Monday 15th March 2021 

Monday 
USA 

 
Cheese Burger 

in a bun 
(cheese 

optional) 
Wedges & 
Ketchup 

 
Big Apple 

crumble and 
custard 

Tuesday 
Africa  

 
Beef/Vegetable 

Tagine & 
Mashed potato 

 
Banana Cake 

 
 

 

Wednesday 
Britain 

 
Roast Chicken/ 

Cauliflower 
cheese croquets  
Roast Potatoes, 

vegetables, 
Yorkshire 

Pudding & Gravy 
 

Cinnamon Rice 
Pudding 

Thursday 
Italy 

 
Beef 

Lasagne/Quorn 
 

Garlic Bread 
 

Peach & 
Raspberry Trifle 

 

Friday 
Thailand 
Butternut 

Squash mild 
Thai curry 

 
Jasmine Fluffy 

Rice 
 

Ice Cream & 
Toffee sauce 

 
 

Friday 19th March 
 
 

We are asking you to come 
to school with crazy hair or a 
funny hat on Red Nose Day 
to help ‘share a smile’ and 

raise money for this 
worthwhile cause.  

  We are asking for donations 
of £1 on the day. Please give 

to your class teacher.  
School Council 

Ella, our Head Librarian holding the 
World Book Day Potato Canvas, soon 

to be displayed in the library. 

Crèche Bills 
Please log in to School Monday and 
clear any outstanding Crèche fees 
from December to January, thank 

you. 



Clubs 
 
Next week sees the start of all our club, except Dance 
which will begin after the Easter Break).  All pupils , who 
wish to attend a club, must sign up on Class Dojo before 
joining a club. If you find that one week your child can not 
attend a club, if you are able, please let your Form 
teachers know on Class Dojo. 
 
If your child is coming to a club held at the field, please 
note that pick up is 4.30pm at the field. Due to social 
distancing, we must ask that you do not mix bubbles at 
pick up time and stay at the allocated spaces for 
collection. 
 
If you need your child to go to crèche after a club, please 
book this in advance where possible. 

 
A huge thanks to Ayub’s 

mummy for the lovely hand 
sanitisers for the children 
donated from ‘Welcome 

Break’ at Hartshead Moor, 
Bradford. 

Happy  Treats 
 
When it is your child’s birthday, could we 

ask that if you would like to send in 
Birthday Cakes for your child’s 

classmates; please could we ask that this 
could be individual buns or separately 
wrapped cakes, biscuits or treats? This 

makes safe distribution easier. 
Thank you  

Kit for outdoor clubs 
 
Please make sure you bring plenty of 
layers for wearing at outdoor clubs, this 
must include a waterproof layer 
(preferably the Lady Lane Waterproof) 
and appropriate shoes. 
 
Clubs will take place in all weather so 
please do come prepared. In just one 
day we have seen: rain, sleet, hailstone, 
wind and then a little bit of sun.   
 
You may bring a small snack e.g. an 
apple/banana to eat before your club 
and will need to bring your water bottle 
with you to the field. 
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